PO Box 321
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73101-0321

NOVEMBER 11, 2014

KEN DANNER, DEVELOPMENT COORDINATOR
NORMAN PLANNING COMMISSION

P. 0. BOX 370

NORMAN, OK. 73070

RE:  Applicant: Nancy S. Muenzler
Consent to vacate a portion of Fritzlan Road
Adjacent to Lots 1, 4 and 5, Block 1, Fritzlan Acres
2440, 2451, 2461 and 2468 Fritzlan Road
Request 0-1415-20

Mr. Danner;

Available records show OG&E Electric Services has overhead facilities in that portion of Fritzlan Road the
applicant is attempting to vacate. These facilities actively serve customers on both sides of the road.

OG&E does not object to the applicant’s request to vacate that portion of the road adjacent to the above
described lots, as long as QG&E maintains all existing rights including the right to upgrade our lines. If you
should have any other questions, please contact me at 553-5174.

Timothy J. Ba{ley#/ L&&&Lf

Right-Of-Way Agent



Rone Tromble

From: Thad Peterson <TPeterson@okcoop.org>

Sent: Wednesday, November 05, 2014 6:50 AM

To: Ken Danner

Cc: Rone Tromble; Drew Norlin

Subject: FW: Request for a vacation of a portion of Fritzlan Road at 2440, 2451, 2461 and 2468
Fritzlan Road (Lots 1, 4, & 5, Block 1 Fritzlan Acres) AKA: Request O-1415-20

Attachments: 2904_001.pdf

OEC has no objection to this request.

From: Drew Norlin [mailto:Drew.Norlin@NormanOK.gov]

Sent: Monday, November 03, 2014 4:47 PM

To: 'Chad Trusdell'; David Riesland; Greg Hall; 'Jay Sullivan'; Jim Speck; 'JODIE FINNEY (okdesign@cox.com)’; 'Randy F.
Harrell'; Thad Peterson; 'Tim Bailey'; 'Merrill.Caruthers@onegas.com’; 'OKRightofWay@cox.com'

Cc: Ken Danner; Rone Tromble

Subject: Request for a vacation of a portion of Fritzlan Road at 2440, 2451, 2461 and 2468 Fritzlan Road (Lots 1, 4, & 5,
Block 1 Fritzlan Acres) AKA: Request 0-1415-20

Please contact Ken Danner regarding the attached request to vacate a portion of Fritzlan Road located in portions of Lots
1, 4, and 5 Block 1, Fritzlan Acres a/k/a as 2440, 2451, 2461 and 2468 Fritzlan Road with your approval or

disapproval. The applicant is requesting assistance with this matter. Ken's email address is ken.danner@ci.norman.ok.us
or call him at 366-5458. Please carbon copy Rone’ Tromble Rone.Tromble@NormanOK.gov and me with your decision
too.

Thanks

Drew Norlin, Subdivision Development Coordinator
City of Norman Engineering /Public Works .

(405) 366-5452 phone

(405) 366-5418 fax

drew.norlin@NormanOK.gov




